San Francisco East Bay Chapter (ISC)2
Meeting Minutes
May 7, 2014


The second meeting of the (ISC)2 East Bay Chapter was held on Tuesday May 7, 2014 at 1024 E. Stanley Blvd., Livermore, CA.  The board meeting was held from 7:00 to 7:45 PM and the regular meeting was held from 7:45 to 8:45 PM.

Board Meeting
The President, Vice President, Treasurer, and Director of Operations attended the board meeting.  

The initial discussion centered on having the Safe and Secure On-line program as an emphasis for this chapter.  The President and Treasurer are already active in this program.

Minutes of the last meeting were approved.

The Treasurer will assist with recording meeting minutes.

Bank Account:  
The next topic was the necessity of establishing a chapter bank account.
Action Item: The Treasurer will research the costs associated with setting up an account with local banks and credit unions.  Suggested possibilities included Bank of America, First United Service Credit Union, Star One Credit Union and Provident Credit Union.

Sponsors and meeting rooms:
This topic resulted in the following action items:
Action Item: The Vice President will contact Accuvant as a possible sponsor for our chapter.  This will include finding out what Vendors expect in return for their support.
Action Item: The Vice President will investigate the possibility of a meeting room at Chevron.
Action Item: The Vice President will also investigate the possibility of a grant to the chapter from his employer, Chevron.
Action Item: The President will check with the Sacramento chapter on what arrangements they have with vendors/sponsors.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Action Item:  One member will check with the Silicon Valley Chapter on guidelines for vendors/sponsors.




Chapter Meeting

Introductions: All those present introduced themselves and gave a brief summary of their background and employment.  Total attendance was 7.

Topic of Interest:  The Vice President and a member present PowerPoint slides and led discussions on the Heartbleed Vulnerability including what it is, its impact and what has been done or should be done to address the vulnerability.

Chapter Communications:  different aspects of how the chapter will communicate were discussed.   “Group Space” was suggested as a possibility.  This topic was tabled until we see what Technical Director has been able to do with establishing a web presence.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 PM.
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